

EMAIL UP UNTIL ACTION NEEDS TO BE DISCUSSED

From: Jamie Simpson [mailto:jsimpwx@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, May 8, 2015 3:51 PM
To: Steve Jurick
Cc: Matt Wendelken
Subject: RE:

Looks a fairly certain shot for thunderstorms Monday, which could bring strong winds along with lightning. However the uncertainty will be if they arrive in the afternoon or evening.

Jamie

From: Jamie Simpson [mailto:jsimpwx@hotmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, May 10, 2015 2:23 PM
To: Steve Jurick; Matt Wendelken
Subject: Tomorrow's forecast

There will be storms tomorrow, and getting this event completed might be a challenge. The hope is that storms hold off until after you finish, and the bulk of them might. Keep your fingers crossed for a 7 p.m. arrival. However, the main batch of storms could be as early as 4 p.m. and there might be some isolated storms out ahead of the main line too. Winds will be 10-15 mph when you start, and pick up late as storms approach, to about 20 to 25 mph.

Jamie

From: Jamie Simpson [mailto:jsimpwx@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 9:14 AM
To: Steve Jurick; Matt Wendelken
Subject: today's weather

Appears quiet through at least 2 p.m., with perhaps a pop-up shower or isolated thunderstorm in the 2 to 4 p.m. time frame. After that everything needs to be closely watched. Looking at things now, I could see a line of storms roll through the Troy area as early as 4 p.m. or so.

Latest would be around 6 p.m. The good news is this should be a fairly quickly moving line. So if they do arrive as early as 4:00, they should move through and any delay will last maybe an hour then play will be able to resume. Even if they get here at 6:00 with you almost finished, I see no reason why completion before darkness isn't possible. The bad news is, a set up for strong winds exists. So that will need to be monitored along with the lightning threat. Once the line of storms develops midday into early afternoon, I should be able to better pinpoint the timing of arrival to within a half hour or so.

Temperatures will climb into the low to mid 80s this afternoon with winds increasing to 10-15 mph out of the SSW by early afternoon, then increase to 20-25 mph out of the SW later afternoon ahead of the storms.

As storms approach and any threats become likely, how would you like to be notified, and by what means? Also how much of a heads up would you like? If something come 2 p.m. appears to be changing, what would be the best way to inform then? I am at your disposal today, so just let me know what you think will work best for you.

Jamie

From: Jamie Simpson [mailto:jsimpwx@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 12:38 PM
To: Steve Jurick
Cc: Matt Wendelken; Nathan Combs, PGA
Subject: RE: today's weather

Still looks 4-ish for arrival if the first storms, maybe 3:30 at the earliest.

SWITCHES TO TEXT AS ACTION NEEDS TO BE DISCUSSED











